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WG1 have continued the feasibility study of the CPCH (associated with DL- DCCH)
scheme by GBT (originally from T1P1) and have reached the conclusion that this scheme
seems feasible and would like to inform WG2 of this decision. WG1 will continue to
further develop, refine and specify the CPCH scheme. Therefore, increasing payload size
in the current RACH by employing CPCH as a RACH extension seems feasible. We
encourage WG2 to concurrently consider CPCH for further development and
specification.

WG1 is also requesting that WG2 indicate to WG1 whether this scheme requires new
transport channels or the modification of existing transport channels.


